
Re: Renewal of the Construction General Permit General Permit (CGP) No. TXR150000 
  
Dear Permittees and Stakeholders: 

We would like to inform you that the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
(TCEQ) has begun the renewal process for the Texas Pollutant Discharge Elimination 
System (TPDES) Construction General Permit No. TXR150000.  This general permit 
authorizes the discharge of stormwater from small and large construction activities 
and expires on March 5, 2023.  
 
The stakeholder meeting will be held: 
 
            Date:        October 21, 2021 
           Time:        10 a.m. – 12 p.m. CDT 
           Location: Virtual Meeting via MS Teams Live Event 
 
Prior to the meeting, an agenda, virtual meeting link, and an instructional document on 
how to participate in a Microsoft Teams Live Event will be sent to stakeholders. 
  
Please visit the TCEQ Stormwater Stakeholders Group website for updates 
http://www.tceq.texas.gov/permitting/stormwater/stormwater_stakeholders_group.ht
ml. 

If you would like to provide comments on the existing general permit to the TCEQ 
during the preliminary drafting stage, you may submit comments at this time. Written 
responses to these preliminary comments will not be provided, but your comments 
will be considered during the development of the general permit. Comments may be 
sent by electronic mail to SWGP@tceq.texas.gov, with a subject line of “2023 CGP 
Renewal”. Please submit your written comments by November 4, 2021. 

  
In addition, the following e-mail address will be available for questions or comments 
before the time of the meeting by sending to: Outreach@tceq.texas.gov.  
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